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Newsletter T4 Week 8 - Friday 2nd December, 2016 

 

WHAT’S ON 

03.12.16 4pm - Gratitude Celebration 

06.12.16 9-11am - Kids’ Christmas Market 

07.12.16  
& 08.12.16 

Vision Screening – Preschool 
 

16.12.16 Farewells - Term 4 ends 

 2017 Dates 

31.01.17 Start Term 1 

07.04.17 End Term 1 

27.04.17 Start Term 2 

30.06.17 End Term 2 

26.07.17 Start Term 3 

22.09.17 End Term 3 

10.10.17 Start Term 4  

15.12.17 End Term 4 
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Kinma Pop-Up Bazaar Fri 25
th

 Nov  
 

 

Last Friday saw the Kinma community and friends come together for its third Pop-Up Bazaar. The weather 

was kind and great efforts to sell and consume were made by all.  

 

15 tables were set up by volunteer parents and staff, filling the hall for an afternoon. Honey and 

aromatherapy oil products as well as handmade cards and toys were sold alongside pre-loved clothing, 

accessories, books, toys and kitchenware. Freecycle at the bazaar saw a table of free items offered for the 

first time. There was a cheerful buzz in the hall as all perused the fineries on offer and some gorgeous 

bargains were snapped up. We appreciate the efforts involved in sourcing, sorting, transporting and them 

removing unsold items.  

 

Tattoos, guess the sweets and nail polish stalls were administered by Kinma children with much enthusiasm. 

The children were also enthusiastic in their spending, bringing pocket money and being bankrolled by the 

adults present. Parents who weren’t at pick up helped provide bags of gold for young customers and the 

kids’ sunny energy permeated the afternoon.  

 

A café of donated deliciousness served afternoon tea and coffee with homemade cakes, slices, muffins, 

cookies, blissballs, vegetarian pakora, sausage rolls, cheese pastries, banana loaf and watermelon. Almost 

100 schmooze were consumed with gusto.  

 

A highly anticipated raffle ended the event with excitement at the list of prizes on offer. We are grateful to 

the many local businesses who gave generously towards individual prizes and to parents, staff, families and 

friends who gave gifts for the hamper plus their efforts to sell/buy tickets in the past few weeks. 

 

The money raised at the Bazaar will be divided between pre-school and primary fundraising projects and 

is testament to everyone’s participation as seller, buyer, donater, funder, helper, poster/signage-maker, 

raffler, table organiser, goods delivery driver or cafe baker and often as many of these things. 

 

There are a small number of outstanding IOUs  - can these please be settled at office this week so we can 

assess the final total figure.  
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Tinkering 
Thank you to everyone who came and took part in our Tinkering day this week, what a great day we had! 
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Group 1 News 
We have welcomed Sigrid, Ewan, Poppy, Nate, Lenny, Olive and Samara from preschool, as well as Zadie’s 

sister Willow for some Christmas craft transition. Group 1 are busy little bees preparing for the upcoming 

markets so get ready to see a cacophony of creations with a festive flair! It’s lovely to see the children 

helping each other out, teaching how to make pop-up cards, pom poms and friendship bands. It’s a great 

opportunity for many to work with different children other than their immediate friends and a chance for 

all to make our guests feel welcome.  

Group one have had their thinking caps on for our maths experiences recently, and are busy preparing the 

same challenges for Mums and Dads. They were challenged as to how they could start the rocket with a 

triangular keypad of numbers 1 to 6, where each side added up to 9. It’s harder than you may think but 

with a lot of persistence they were able to move around all the numbers to fit. They even configured them 

to add up to 10, 11 and 12! 

   

Eating this challenge up, they then moved to arranging dominoes into a square, trying to get the same 

number (12) on each side. 
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Stopping for a breath, they then jumped into making a 3x3 grid of the numbers 1 to 9 and organising 

them so that each column, each row and each diagonal added to 15!  

The children have also been polishing off their newspapers which will become their report to go home. 

Set in a newspaper format, the children have selected various articles and samples of their 

experiences to go home which should make for some exciting holiday reading.  

As we speed through to the end of term we have the Christmas markets, our group 1 end of year 

farewell and the pre-high concert to look forward to. In Group 1 we will be saying goodbye to Kayden, 

Aleena, Harry and Leon. We wish all their families the best in their exciting new adventures. 
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Dec 7 Volunteers needed 

Dec 14 Karen & helpers needed please! 

 
If you have any questions or want to contribute  
please email me at hayleyjl@tpg.com.au  

or call 0435 145 486.   
 
Thanks,  
Hayley Lewis (Turiee’s mum) 

 

Some examples of successful meals have 
included Chicken wings/ drumsticks and 
salad, tacos, nachos, pasta dishes, pizza, 
sushi, quiche, fruit and yoghurt, baked 
apples with cream/yoghurt, natural ice 
blocks… and much more.  

All expenses for ingredients are 
reimbursable. 
  

  

 

Snack Attack has been a part of Kinma for a very long time...and how wonderful for the children to have 
their parents come in and fill the air with a good home-cooked meal. There have been some amazing 
foods and traditional goodies that parents have become loved and famous for.  

There are 73 children in the Primary and 26 in Preschool, approx. 10 adults on Wednesdays. 

We have 21 gluten-free, 17 dairy-free children, and 12 vegetarians. If your child is any or all of these 3, 
please let me know. 

Usually we have 2-3 parents that come in on a Wednesday and one makes the Main and the other 
Dessert...or you do it all together on the day. It is a great way to meet and get to know the parents of 
Kinma and spend the day with the children. 

Like everything at Kinma it is a very relaxed easy day. There are not many rules, all we ask is for it not to 
be too junky and offer vegetarian, dairy-free and gluten-free options.  

The kids really enjoy Snack attack, and it's great when we can make Snack Attack happen every week. 
Below are the dates for Term 4 Snack Attack. 

PLEASE REMEMBER – We do not use nuts or nut products anywhere at Kinma. 

mailto:hayleyjl@tpg.com.au
tel:0435145486
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Extras
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JANUARY SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 2017 

 

To Mums, Dads and Carers: help over t he holidays is near : ]   
SYDNEY ART SPACE will be of fering a fabulous school holiday art  program in 
January covering workshops in paint ing, drawing, collage, print ing, st it ching, 
illust rat ion, clay handbuilding, ephemeral sculpt ures, 3D sculpt ing, origami, 
jewellery making and phot ography!! St ay t uned and go t o our websit e t o see 
what  is on during January.   

www.sydneyart space.com   info@sydneyart space.com  

Bookings essent ial      0402 532 957  

 

 

 

http://www.sydneyartspace.com/
mailto:info@sydneyartspace.com
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